
BUILDING AND DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 
 

CURRENT PLANNING APPLICATION  
 

                                                     

The following Planning Applications have been received by the Building and Development Control Committee.  
Any person may inspect the plans in the States Planning Office, Island Hall, as Friday 22nd March 2019. 

REF NO NAME OF 
APPLICANT LOCATION DESCRIPTION 

PA/2019/034 Ms Deborah Burgess 1 Picaterre New dormer window on north elevation.  
PA/2019/035 Hangar 2 Hangar 2, Alderney Airport Lay gravel for 3 more car parking spaces.    
PA/2019/036 Simon Wild 13 Victoria Street Retrospective application to change 

front window style. Plus additional roof 
light and change in fenestration for two 
rear windows. 

 

 
ANY PERSON WISHING TO MAKE REPRESENTATIONS ABOUT A PARTICULAR APPLICATION SHOULD SUBMIT THEM 
IN WRITING (OR BY EMAIL) TO THE PLANNING OFFICE, STATES OF ALDERNEY, BY THURSDAY 11th APRIL 2019. ANY 
REPRESENTATIONS RECEIVED AFTER THIS DATE WILL NOT BE PROCESSED.  
 
Letters (or emails) of representation should be about the proposed development and not about the applicant.  Please note that 
letters (and emails) of representation are not treated as confidential by the Committee, and will be disclosed to the applicant.  

       
  

     
      

       
  

      
    
                     21st March 2019. 

 

Sam Osborne.  
Land, Planning & Research support Officer 
For and on behalf of the Building and 
Development Control Committee    

     Sam.Osborne@gov.gg 
    Tel. 820031 

mailto:Sam.Osborne@gov.gg

